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Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have had an excellent start to the new year this week and it has been lovely to have 

everyone back in school. The children have settled in beautifully and it has been wonderful 

to welcome our brand-new starters in EYFS! 

 

INSET Days 

The updated term dates for 2025-2026 were sent out on Wednesday through ParentPay. 

The INSET Days will be held on Friday 26th September, Friday 21st November and Thursday 

2nd April. School will be closed to children on those days.  

 

Key Dates 

We are busy finalising the key dates for this school year- they will be sent out next week for 

the year, and the key dates for the current term will be included in the weekly newsletter. 

 

 



PE Days 

PE Days this year are as follows: 

Day Year Groups 

Monday No PE 

Tuesday Y1                               Y4- swimming 

Wednesday Y3 and Y4 

Thursday Y5 

Friday Y2 and Y6 

 

 

After School Clubs  

After school clubs will start next week. 

 

Spellings- Key Stage 2- Years 3,4,5 and 6 

This year, we are introducing a new spelling programme for our key stage 2 classes, so there 

are some changes to our usual spelling arrangements. 

Spelling overviews will not be sent home just yet. Initially, teachers will share the weekly 

spellings on Class Dojo. Long term spelling overviews will be sent home later in the autumn 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 

 


